## MAYOR'S REPORT JUNE 14, 2024

- Met with Town staff, SBPD Chief, Beach Patrol Captain on various issues
- Attended kick-off meeting of South Bethany Beach Patrol
- Met with Councilwoman Keefe re: hand-off of Community Relations Committee
- Coordinated shirt order for Council members with Town Manager
- Attended ACT-sponsored lunches with Gubernatorial candidates Colin O'Mara and
  Bethany Hall-Long, and Lieutenant Governor candidate State Senator Kyle Evans Gay
- Prepared first edition of Mayor's monthly newsletter
- Attended SCAT dinner on June 5<sup>th</sup>